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April 4, 2012 

 

Alex Gough 

Chief Executive Officer 

Professional Squash Association 

123 Cathedral Road 

CARDIFF, CF11 9PH, Wales, UK 

 

Re: A “Friendly” 

 

Dear Alex: 

 

I am writing to encourage you to make an exception to your ban preventing PSA members from 

competing in squash matches affiliated with the PST and accept the following challenge match. 

 

The Match:  

A “Friendly” between PSA’s Champion and PST’s Champion  

  

Date:  Any time 

Site:  Any place  

Rules:  PST Rules of Play  

  

One match, one winner, zero lets. 

 

This “Friendly” clash of titans will grab the attention of the world community and be a unifying 

force to help promote and grow the game. 

 

As you have two World Champions (World Series and World Open) from this season, I will leave 

it to you to determine the most appropriate player to invite. The PST World Champion will be 

crowned on May 6 at the Detroit Athletic Club, and he will represent PST. 

 

Please send your acceptance by May 1. 

 

Best, 

 

Joseph M. McManus 

Commissioner and CEO 


